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MLA, HAY RIVER NORTH 

Oral Question 361-18(3) Proposed Hay River Fish Plant 

Thank you for your questions on October 11, 2018, regarding the status of the Fish 
Sector Support Officer position for the Proposed Hay River Fish Plant. 

The Department of Industry, Tourism and Investment completed the job evaluation 
process for this position, which was a requirement before the job goes out for 
competition. This position has been renamed to Manager, Commercial Fish 
Operations. This new title better reflects the duties of this transitional position. All 
the required information has been sent to the Human Resources Division of the 
Department of Finance to begin the process for staffing the position. 

Human Resources is undertaking staffing through its procedures and expects to 
have a job offer completed by the end of November. 

Thank you for your interest in this important initiative. I trust this response 
addresses your question. 
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